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Wholesale Electricity Market and Gas Service 
Information Rules 

Report on the Australian Energy Market Operator’s compliance for 
2018/19 

The Economic Regulation Authority is required to provide an annual report to the Minister for 
Energy on the Australian Energy Market Operator’s (AEMO) compliance with the wholesale 
Electricity Market and Gas Services Information Rules. 

The ERA provided its 2018/19 report to the Minister for Energy on 3 February 2020. 

The report includes the audit reports of AEMO’s compliance and includes details of 
investigations carried out by the ERA in 2018/19. Most of the matters investigated by the ERA 
were matters of technical compliance with no material consequences or risks.  

The audits confirm that AEMO has practiced proactive compliance risk management during 
the audit period. This corresponded with a significant reduction in AEMO’s compliance risks 
in 2018/19. 

The report and AEMO’s response are available on the ERA’s Website. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Jake Flynn 
Ph: 08 6557 7969 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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